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Dear Mr. Zepp,

Mr. Kelly Vrem contacted me about being available and willing to testify on behalf of SB 190 and I am most
certainly willing and able to testify in support of SB 190. As a lifelong Alaskan, Master Big Game Guide &
Outfitter and Big Game Commercial Services Board member I am happy to testify as to the importance of SB
190, which will help the guiding industry to operate in a reasonable and practical manner, as it has for decades,
with regards to allowing a guide to delegate certain tasks to individuals in the field who contribute to helping
provide and operate a safe, lawful and ethical hunting endeavor and operation and enable individuals to learn to
become a qualified and competent guide.

As such, I will be available from 1:30 PM — 3 PM on March 11th, 2014 to testify on the proposed
legislation and will be happy to call into the necessary hearing number.

All the best,

Henry D. Tiffany IV
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